
Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Medicaid expansion
1 message

bert zehringer< Tue, Sep 24, 2013 at 12:03 AM
Reply-To: 
To: "vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov" <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Please vote NO to medicaid expansion.
The medicaid expansion will only further overload an already overloaded system. And the "FREE" money just 
adds more to the Federal deficit or more taxes on the few of us who still work and pay taxes.
Please vote NO to Medicaid expansion in Virginia..
Thank you.
Bert Zehringer
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